
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bill Steele, Chief of Police 

DATE:    April 14, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Proclamation Declaring the Week of May 10-15, 2021 as National Police Week in the City of 
Tualatin. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
May 15 of each year has been dedicated by Congress as Police Memorial Day, and the week 
surrounding it is dedicated as National Police Week.  On average, one law enforcement officer is 
killed in the line of duty somewhere in the United States every 54 hours.  Since the first known line-
or-duty death in 1791, more than 22,000 U.S. law enforcement officers have made the ultimate 
sacrifice.  The City of Tualatin is proud of our law enforcement officers and wishes to recognize 
their commitment to the public safety profession. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Proclamation – Tualatin Police Week 


